
 

 

 
July 07, 2021 
 

     
 

Price Increase Announcement 

POLYISO 
  
Effective: August 02, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Soprema, Atlas and Hunter will implement a price increase of 10%, effective August 02, 2021, on all 
PolyISO products. 

We are experiencing continued price pressure on PolyISO products, and it continues to be in high 
demand. Additionally, it has been impacted by a shortage in raw material supplies. These increases are 
cumulative, and we expect to see continued upward price pressure in the coming months. 

All orders with the above products shipped on or after August 02, 2021, will be invoiced at the new 
pricing level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Inc. 
 


